
BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

HOUSTON COUNTY GOVERNMENT BUILDING 


801 MAIN STREET, ROOM 237 

POST OFFICE BOX 945 


PERRY, GA 31069 

478-987-1973 FAX 478-988-0699 


MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, December 3,2019 


The December 3, 2019 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:30 
p.m. by Chairman Henry Childs. 

Members of the Board Present: Henry Childs, Chairman; Katherine Shelton, Vice Chair 

Member(s) of the Board Absent: John Applegate, Phyllis Taylor, Barbara Waddle 

Member(s) of the Staff Present: Debra Presswood, Registration/Election SupeNisor 

Chairman Childs stated that because an attendance Board members quota is not present all matters 
requiring a vote will be tabled until the next meeting. 


REGISTRA TION/ELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT: 


The Cities of Perry, and Warner Robins Municipal General Runoff Elections are today. 


Election certification and provisional ballots review/hearing (if needed) will be Friday, December 6, 

2019 at 11 :00 a.m. 


Andrew Holland, Cindy Gordy, and Debra Presswood attended the second training on new voting 

equipment. This training emphasized polling pad and Easy Vote Inventory. The training was held at 

the Georgia Secretary of State office in Macon on December 2,2019. 


Georgia Association of Voter Registration & Election Officials Conference is December 8 -11, 2019 in 

Savannah, Georgia. Attendees are Henry Childs, Katherine Shelton, Debra Presswood, Andrew 

Holland, Cindy Gordy, and Sara Young. 


Registration Active and Inactive voters' figures as of December 1, 2019 and a copy of memorandum 

referencing the pickup date of Direct Recording Voting Equipment were given to Board members. 


Houston County has not been notified of an equipment pickup date. The State contractor, Premier, 

will be taking custody of and securing all Direct Recording Equipment. 


The next board meeting will be January 7,2020 at 5:30 p.m. 


Old Business: 


None 
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New Business: 

Election of 2020 Board of Elections Officers - Tabled. 


There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 


Henry Childs, Chairman 
January 7,2020 

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter 14 of 
Georgia Code. 
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